
 

Dear Client / Supplier 

   

COOL LADIES AIRCONDITIONERS PTY LTD  are happy to announce that effective 1 

July 2021, we will be POPIA compliant (Protection of Personal Information Act). 

 

Our email marketing is critical to the sustainability of our business, but it is not our intention 

to send you unsolicited emails - we would therefore like to give you this opportunity to 

unsubscribe from our mailing list should you no longer wish to receive communication from 

us.  

 

If you wish to unsubscribe, you can do so now or at any time by clicking on the 

unsubscribe button at the footer of the email - by not unsubscribing you agree to 

remain an opt-in recipient on our database. 

 

Please also be so kind as to visit our website to read our PRIVACY POLICY in conjunction 

with our PAIA & POPIA manual – this will explain in detail how we comply with The 

Protection of Personal Information Act (also known as POPIA). 

This includes what we collect from you, why we collect it, how we collect your personal 

information and what it is used for.  

 

Your information and personal details are safe with us. 

 

Thank you for your support and we wish you the absolute best in these difficult times.  

 

www.coolladies.co.za 

https://sourcingmachine.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d1d7c8da4328462ff05f4669e&id=edba59b41b&e=42eaf34616
https://sourcingmachine.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d1d7c8da4328462ff05f4669e&id=e66c53b0ca&e=42eaf34616
http://www.coolladies.co.za/

